
MEMO 
To: Kristopher Byrd, Well Construction Manager 

From: Tommy Laird, Well Construction Program Coordinator 

Subject: Review of Water Right Application G-19425
Date: April 28, 2025

The attached application was forwarded to the Well Construction Section by the Groundwater 
Section. Steve Ahlquist reviewed the application. Please see Steve’s Groundwater Review 
and the Well Report.  

Applicant’s Well #3 (JACK 14443): Based on a review of the Well Report, Applicant’s Well 
#3 seems to protect the groundwater resource. This determination is also based on the fact 
that the well was repaired to local Watermaster specifications.

The construction of Well #3 may not satisfy hydraulic connection issues.

Approved:




